
ICD19-54 Leading Curriculum Learning

Program

As Alberta Education moves forward in the curriculum-development process, we are re-examining how we
provide professional learning opportunities and information to our stakeholders. In the past, Curriculum
Coordinator meetings provided system leaders with updates about Alberta Education’s direction and
objectives. Based on feedback we received about the effectiveness of the Curriculum Coordinator meetings, as
well as the need to support the implementation of the new curriculum, we have worked closely with the Alberta
Regional Professional Development Consortia (ARPDC) to develop a new approach to these meetings and have
given them a new name. The new name is “Leading Curriculum Learning” workshops. Alberta Education is
working in partnership with ARPDC to co-host the Leading Curriculum Learning Workshops.

Presenters
Alberta Education Team

Registration Notes

PRESENTED BY

Alberta Education Team
 

SERIES SESSIONS

Date Time

November 20, 2018 9:00 AM - 3:30 PM

 
LOCATION

St. Paul Regional High School Room 220 - 4701
- 44 Street

FEE

$0.00
QUESTIONS?

Contact Us:
780-623-2248

REGISTER ONLINE

Visit our website to register:
lnes.ca

tel:780-623-2248
https://lnes.ca/


PLEASE NOTE: Lunch will not be provided however there will be morning coffee and snacks.


